

Pool Opening Announcement!

Dear Valued Mountain Crest HOA Homeowners,

Sweetwater Pools has been diligently working to get the Association's Pool ready for the 2023 Summer pool season. It's almost time to enjoy the pool!

The access: Gate FOB. Bathrooms will be 2415. Please do not share the code with anyone when asked. Homeowners that are eligible for the code, have the code. Never prop the doors open and always be sure the doors closed behind you. Please remove personal items from the pool deck and restrooms when you leave. Report any maintenance issues you see such as concerns with doors, running toilets or faucet leaks to HOA.

<u>For emergencies, call 911...</u> For immediate pool concerns or issues, contact Sweetwater Pools directly: 770-939-5757

and let me know: christinatomlinson@fieldstonerp.com.

Homeowners are the pool monitors. Don't let others prevent you from enjoying your pool. (Please see the attached 2023 Pool Rules and Regulations) Enjoy, swim safely and have

fun!

Best regards,

Christina Tomlinson Portfolio Association Manager Fieldstone Association Management <u>christinatomlinson@FieldStoneRP.com</u>

Direct Line: 404-793-2291

